The Commemoration Mass of All the Faithful Departed

To Remember the Passing of Your Loved One

Saturday, November 2, 2024 at 8:30am St. Joseph Parish

Candles will be provided for all who celebrated funerals here at St. Joseph Parish this past year.

If you would like to remember other loved ones, complete the form below and return to the Parish office by **Monday**, **October 28th**. You may also email names to cfoffice@stjosephgrafton.org.

We encourage you to share a favorite memento of your loved one. We will arrange the mementos in the Gathering Hall to remind the community of those who have gone before us. The mementos could be a favorite photograph, garden tool, hat, fishing rod, anything that is a special reminder of your loved one.

Please drop off the mementos at St. Joseph Parish by Monday, October 28th. Please mark your name and contact information on the memento, in case we need to contact you to pick it up. You may take home mementos after the November 2nd Mass.

If you would like more information please call the Christian Formation Office at 375-6500 ext. 120 or cfoffice@stjosephgrafton.org.

		Phone:	
		Name(s) of Deceased	Date of Death